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Engineering Bulletin #009 

2023 Cold Weather Concrete 

 
 

Please be advised that after October 15, 2023, all concrete placed in the City of Beaumont, 

Capital Work projects, or private development construction, must conform to the Cold Weather 

Concrete specifications.  The specifications are set out in Section 2.0 Surface, sub-item 2.2.3.6 

of the City of Beaumont March 2021 General Design Standards: 

 

Please contact the Engineering team at engineering@beaumont.ab.ca with any questions or 

concerns. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Punam Grewal, MSc, P.Eng., PMP    

Manager, Engineering & Environment 
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